Announcement

Value Added Tax

Dear Valued Customer,

Jebel Ali Free Zone (Jafza) is
continuously working with all its strategic
partners, including the Ministry of
Finance, The Dubai Department of
Finance and the Federal Tax Authority
(FTA) to provide you with detailed
information about the value added tax to
be implemented at the beginning of the

new year 2018.

In line with this, please find here a link to

the presentation on the tax, including

registration procedures with the Federal
Tax Authority and other information
about the applicability of the tax on free
zone companies, etc. We hope that you

will find this document useful.

For any clarifications and additional
information, Please visit FTA website:

www.tax.gov.ae

Jebel Ali Free Zone
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